
 

 

CEPP minutes 10-8-14 
 
Present: Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Amy Frappier, Sarah Goodwin, Bill Lewis, Renee 
Schapiro, Kelly Sheppard, Charles Tetelman, Peter Von Allmen. Absent: April Bernard. 
 
1. Bill announced that CEPP had approved by email (because our last week's meeting was 

cancelled) the previous meeting's minutes and the revised Operating Code. Sarah raised 
two questions about the Operating Code and agreed to bring those questions to a future 
meeting for fuller discussion. 

 
2. Department of Art request to establish and academic prize in "design": there was no 

consensus on email. Discussion. Some points made: if we want to make any exceptions to 
the moratorium on giving prizes, we should make it an open process. CEPP established the 
moratorium. Some departments have asked for an exception and been turned down. There 
is a logic to what has happened over the past ten years: not just that we don't want Honors 
Convocation to be endless, but we don't want to dilute the prizes by having too many. Corey 
Freeman-Gallant let this request through to CEPP because "design" is a separate group of 
students who are not able0 Twu epreviting ;iCyre 


